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Please don’t add more restriction to one of Oregons amazing locations. 

Wakeboarding/surfing is wholesome family fun. Please don’t take these experiences 

away from 

My kids and future generations to appease homeowners. The winter storms are far 

more damaging to docks.  

 

Thank you 

Mike Peterson 


